
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
FILING FOR THE OFFICE OF DEERWOOD 

TOWNSHIP SUPERVISOR 
 

Notice is hereby given that affidavits of candidacy may be 
filed for the office of Board of Supervisor for Deerwood 
Township beginning Tuesday, July 30th through Tuesday, 

August 13, 2024, for the offices of: 
 SUPERVISOR SEAT 1, 4-year term currently held by 

James Walth 
 

Please contact Carol Pundt by phoning 218-534-3158 to file or 
Email Deerwood Township at 
deerwoodtownshipclerk@gmail.com.  The Deerwood Township 
Town Hall clerk’s office will also be open on Tuesday, August 
13, 2024, from 1pm to 5pm.  The filing fee is $2.00. 
 
The Deerwood Town Hall is at the following location:  
    20782 State Highway 6 
    Deerwood, MN  56555 
 

 
Carol Pundt, Clerk 

Deerwood Township 
July 3, 2024 


